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GROUNDWATER REMEDIATION SYSTEM AT DUNN FIELD

As part of the Depot's ongoing cleanup program, the connection

of the Dunn Field Groundwater Remediatioo System to the City of

Memphis sanitary sewer system is being conducted at Dunn Field•

Work will begin on Thursday, September 10, 1998 and end by
Friday, September 25, 1998.

This work is part of the Depot's commitment to protect the

groundwater at Durra Field which is a valuable resource. The

work will be located at the northeast comer of Dunn Field near the

intersection of Hays Street and Person Avenue. The U. S. Army

Corps of Engineers will be performing this work through their

contractor, OHM Corporation This work is being conducted with

tile oversight liom the City of Memphis. Division of Public Works

"l'hele will be some noise from Ihe work in Ihe road as well as

trafl)c contzol measures that will be implenlented. We hope Ihis

will not be a nuisance to you.

These efforts are all a part of the Depot's commitment to restore,

reuse and revitalize this facility. We encourage you to attend

community meetings and call us with your input or suggestions.

Our next Restoration Advisory Board (RAB) meeting is September

17, 1998 at 6 p.m. in the Commander's Conference Room, Building

144 at the Depot. Park at Gate 1 and enter through th0 side door.

We are also hosting a Coniraunity Information Sess on on Saturday,

September 19, 1998, from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. at Corry Junior High
School.

. lue_ions ple_s e call Alma Black Moore, Community
Specialist, at (901) 544-0613.
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